
Letter of Suggestion for Improvement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing as a concerned parent of [Child's Name], who is 

currently enrolled in [Grade/Class] at [School Name]. I would like to take this opportunity to 

suggest some improvements to the distance learning resources provided by the school. 

While I appreciate the efforts made by the school staff to facilitate online learning, I believe that 

certain enhancements can further enrich our children's educational experience. Here are a few 

suggestions: 

• Increased access to interactive learning platforms that engage students more effectively. 

• Regular virtual check-ins with teachers for personalized feedback and guidance. 

• Additional resources, such as tutorial videos or online study groups, to support learning 

outside of scheduled classes. 

• Improvement in communication regarding assignments and deadlines to ensure clarity 

among students and parents. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions. I believe that implementing some of these ideas 

could greatly enhance the quality of education our children receive during these challenging 

times. I look forward to your thoughts on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


